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Dear Mackall: 
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{To Leonard L. Mackall) 

FROM THE REGIUS PRO?ESSOR OF MEDICINE OXFORD. 
Jan. 31st, 1910. 

I enclose you Mrs. Max-Uiiller•s letter, by which you see that 
she has no lmowledge viha.tever of this. I will try to look UJ? the other thing, 
but it is difficult to say exactly what the journal would be. The Lancet was 
not published as far back as 1815. 

Sincerely yours, 

win Osler 


